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Important Dates 

27th Mar Parents’ Evening  

28th Mar Year 1 Class Assembly 

28th Mar PTA Mother’s Day flower stall 

4th Apr Year 2 Class Assembly 

11th Apr PTA Easter hat competition 

11th Apr Pre-School and Reception Spring 
  Sing performance 

11th Apr Last day of term 

28th Apr School reopens for pupils  

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Visitors in School  

We have had a wonderful week in school and enjoyed welcoming visitors to speak to the children.  

Thank you to everyone who has read to the children as part of Secret Reader, this has been so popular we will be 

adding some additional dates for the summer term.  

Also this week Myra, one of our parents, came into school to talk to the children about 

Eid and Ramadan. She ran two separate workshops and the children experienced 

multi-sensory activities whilst learning all about this Muslim celebration. The children 

really enjoyed the session, and we love having parents/carers come into school. Do let 

us know if you are interested in coming into school and speaking to the children.  

Our last visitor this week was local MP, Tom Morrison.  After a tour of the school, some of 

the Pupil Parliament had the opportunity to ask Tom questions and find out more about 

what it is like being a local MP.   

Parent Council  

It was great to meet with the Parent Council this week. Thank 

you to everyone who took the time to share their thoughts and 

a big thank you to our class reps for collecting all the 

feedback. We have sent out to all parents and carers a 

summary of the Parent Council meeting, so everyone can see 

what was covered.  

You will see from the summary that we discussed extra- 

curricular clubs and have sent out the summer term club offer 

for our children, which includes a sports club for the Reception 

children.    

Article 14 

Every child has the right to have their own ideas, 

thoughts, options and beliefs.  

Dream big, fly high  

Bikes & Scooters  

It is great to see the number of 

children scooting and cycling to school 

increase. Please remember that if your 

child attends Kids Club or an after-

school club, we kindly request that 

they securely store their bike/

scooter at the front of school, 

due to the school gates being 

locked when they leave.  

Tapestry  

Pre-School and Reception parents 

with a Tapestry account will start to 

receive notifications. Please feel to 

unsubscribe if you do not wish to 

receive them. 

Parents’ Evening 

We hope that you found these meetings useful and enjoyed 

the opportunity to speak with your child’s Class Teacher and 

take a look at the children’s books. We really value working in 

partnership with parents/carers, so thank you for making the 

time to come into school and for the ongoing support you 

provide at home.  

As in previous terms, we will be sending out current 

assessment judgments for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to 

provide you with a snapshot of how your child is currently 

progressing in relation to the nationally-set expectations for 

their year group.  
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